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Lime Tree House is thrilled to 
be able to support the UK 
field by providing Christian 
Science nurses training at 
Lime Tree House. 

Lime Tree House is working 
with Le Verger, an accredited 
Christian Science nursing 
facility in Switzerland, who also 
has an accredited Christian 
Science nurses training 
programme.  

Lime Tree House has 
continued to pray to see how it 
can best meet the field’s needs. 
The recent need has been to 
provide training for Christian 
Science nurses, whether they 
are newly interested or have 
started their training.  

Both the classroom and 
mentoring part of the training 
can now be completed at 
Lime Tree House. This training 
is extremely flexible and 
supports each individual 
interested in training to find the 

best solution for individualised 
training programmes, often 
providing one to one training. 

If you are interested in any 
aspect of Christian Science 
nurses training please do be in 
touch with our Deputy Manager 
and Le Verger Instructor, 
Wendy de la Harpe at 
wendydelaharpe@gmail.com 

Since we started this exciting 
new project we have provided 
both level 1 and level 4 classes 
and seen 3 Christian Science 
nurses become Journal listed! 

We have now successfully 
obtained a Sponsorship 
License so that we can support 
those needing visas to apply for 
training here. 

Providing Christian Science 
nurses training will not only 
support Lime Tree House to 
continue to provide the 
outstanding care that Care 
Quality Commission judged it to 

provide, and also to continue to 
achieve full accreditation by the 
Commission for Accreditation 
of Christian Science Nursing 
Facilities and Organisations, 
but also to support the wider 
UK field by having more 
Christian Science nurses 
available in the UK. 

This exciting project which is 
already bearing much fruit 
has required Lime Tree House 
to finance it so far, but we 
cannot continue to do this 
without significant additional 
financial support from the 
field. Please help to support 
this essential work for the 
future of UK Christian Science 
nursing by visiting our website 
www.limetreehouse.org.uk 
where there is information on 
how you can donate. Please do 
contact us for more information 
on how you could support us! 
Any donations will be greatly 
appreciated. 
limetreehouse@btconnect.com 

Exciting news! 
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Gratitude for our staff 

We are immensely grateful 
for our wonderful staff team. 
Their love, inspired dedication, 
and selfless service have been 
outstanding. Each member of 
the team has provided loving 
support to each other, making 
Lime Tree House a place of 
joy, progress and healing.  

It’s a joy to work in a place 
where everyone is cherished 
and feels it!  

New Journal listed 
Christian Science nurses 

What a joy to welcome three 
new Journal listed Christian 
Science nurses and to 
celebrate with them. We 
recently held a party to 
celebrate Gill Humphreys and 
Courtenay Rule’s Journal 
listing. Gill had achieved this 
during lockdown and we had 
been unable to have a party so 
we had a joint party recently 
with Gill, and Courtenay, who 
became Journal listed in April 
this year. John Hood has just 
become Journal listed In June 
and so we’ve just had another 
party to celebrate! 

 

 
Huge congratulations and great 

gratitude to them all  

Board Members. 

Our board members continue 
to provide excellent and 
experienced support to the 
house. We wish to thank Gina 
Woods Jack who has recently 
retired from the Board after 
many years of loyal and 
dedicated service. 

We are grateful to welcome 
Gillian Fraser from North Wales 
who has just joined the board. 

Our current board comprises of 
Alison Hughes CS, (Chair) 
Ruth Kennedy, (Dep Chair), 
Hazel Bishop CS, Gillian Fraser 
and Marian Hossell  

 

Over the last 2 years our open 
days have been held on line. 
We have been absolutely 
thrilled that over 800 people 
have tuned into these 
livestreams from across the 
globe. Many more have 
listened again! 

Our wonderful 2021 open day 
is still available on our website 

www.limetreehouse.org.uk 

Jubilee Party! 

We recently celebrated the 
Queens Platinum Jubilee with 
singing, lovely food, and 
enjoying the wonderful 
festivities on the TV 

 

 

 

Care Quality 
Commission 

LTH achieved an overall rating 
of ‘Good’ from the CQC, 
following their unannounced 
visit in August 2017, and a 
rating of ‘Outstanding’ for our 
care. We continue to retain this 
rating after online reviews by 
the CQC, the latest being 
completed on 9th June 2022  

Thank you for your support.  
Everyone at Lime Tree House 
sends lots of love to 
everyone reading this! 

 

Please join us for 
our Online Open Day 

November 26th 2022 

Our Open day will be 
livestreamed again this year 

at 

www.limetreehouse.org.uk 

It will not be an in person 
event. 

Our inspirational speaker 
will be Gay Bryant Flatt CS 

with a talk entitled 

“Know who you are” 


